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Members may like to be aware that ‘Engagement letters for tax practitioners’ are
currently being worked on jointly by AAT, ACCA, ATT, CIOT and STEP. A number of
changes are required including legislative changes such as the EU General Data
Protection Regulation (GDPR). The working party of these professional bodies is
working towards issue of the updated guidance and template letters in early
summer 2018. 

In the meantime please contact standards@tax.org.uk if you have any queries.
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